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Submission
To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to raise my very grave concerns about the future plans for the Glenfield suburb and in particular the extension of Cambridge Avenue.

My family has been living in Glenfield for the past 15 odd years and we had built our new home on the new estate side (under/across from the bridge)
about 6 years ago. The whole idea was to settle my family in quiet country town and enjoy the flora and fauna.
Unfortunately this dream is now being shattered by this proposed plans.

My concerns for the proposed Cambridge Avenue extension to Campbelltown Road are: 

-Totally against the acquisition of almost new homes to cater for the proposed new roadway to Campbelltown Road. This will destroy families and their
livelihoods which they have so painstakingly put together.

-Significant noise + smoke pollution levels by the 3 to 6 lanes proposed especially being the link for the trucks movement and the 24/7 operation
towards M5+M7.

-The inter-model planning was to take all trucks traffic towards the M5 and not this link via Cambridge Avenue which seems be driven again by profit
motives rather than any foresight for the impact upon the residents.

-This will destroy the whole Glenfield country town atmosphere which has been the cornerstone and the main attraction for most of the people living in
Glenfield.

I would strongly urge the Planning Minister to re-consider this proposed Cambridge Avenue extension to Campbelltown Road.

Thank You
JAISH MESURIA
M#0421 541 633
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